
From: Anthony Cremonese  

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 10:34 PM 

To: Kaitlyn Graham kaitlyn.graham@richmondhill.ca 

Cc: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca 

Subject: Re: D01-17001 and D02-17003 

! CAUTION: This email is from an external source. Please do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

Kaitlyn, 

Thank you for taking the time to discuss D01-17001 and D02-17003. 

I oppose the request for increased density at this time. The current road infrastructure 

along Yonge and Carville/16th Ave cannot handle additional volume.  The creation of 

the bus lanes and the increased volume at select streets to turn/uturn currently impede 

traffic flow. 

Incremental volume will only make it worse.   The existing situation is so bad, that 

north/south overflow volume has to be dangerously absorbed by Avenue/Person, which 

is filled with families, children on bikes, parks and an elementary school.  Density should 

only be added once the infrastructure is prepared to handle it. 

When this was last brought to Council, the of residents of the Ward opposed this 

project.  I implore the Council to listen to the people they represent. 

Cheers 

AC 
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